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�NHS Health Checks 





This service is free and available to all patients between the age of 40 and 74 it is being carried out by our Health Care Assistant





By completing an NHS Health Check we are able to assess your risk of developing cardiovascular disease in the future. We do this by asking questions about


your health; your smoking, drinking habits and family history and then performing measurements such as your weight and height, checking your blood pressure and measuring your cholesterol.





Contact our reception team to book an appointment
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� Aged 15-24 Years Old?


� Sexually Active?





Ask your GP or Nurse for a free & confidential Chlamydia test





� HYPERLINK "http://www.dansonfamilypractice.co.uk" ��www.dansonfamilypractice.co.uk� 





�


Lump or bump causing you a problem?


Let Dr Danson or Dr Mubarik take it off in one of our Minor Surgery Clinics!





If you have a skin tag or lump which you would like removing then why not book an appointment to see one of our Doctors?





Once reviewed we can then book you to have it removed at one of our minor surgery clinics which usually run on lunchtimes Monday to Friday. The procedure is usually very quick and painless





These clinics are very popular and book up fast so don’t wait!


Book your appointment now!





May Bank Holiday


Opening 


& Closing Times:








Closed:		 Monday 6th May


Open:		Tuesday 7th May





Closed:		Monday 27th May


Open: 		Tuesday 28th May








Please ensure you have enough medication to last you over the bank holiday!





Danson Family Practice. Werneth Primary Care Centre, Featherstall Rd South, Oldham. OL9 7AY  Tel: 0161 484 1484





WE ARE CURRENTLY ACCEPTING NEW PATIENTS!





Online appointment booking & prescription ordering





The practice has been offering online appointment booking from around 3 years. 


The system is extremely easy and user friendly and allows patients to book/cancel their appointments online.





If you would like to register for online booking then please go to � HYPERLINK "http://www.dansonfamilypractice.co.uk" ��www.dansonfamilypractice.co.uk�  





Patient Participation Group





All patients are welcome to join our PPG which gives you the opportunity to express your views and ideas on how we can improve the practice and services we provide.


If you are interested in taking part please inform our reception team or email our practice manager � HYPERLINK "mailto:carolinemitchell2@nhs.net" ��carolinemitchell2@nhs.net� 








